State of New Mexico

Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department

Susana Martinez
Governor

David Martin
Cabinet Secretary-Designate

Brett F. Woods, Ph.D.
Deputy Cabinet Secretary

June 10, 2013

Charles W. Seely, Jr
Vice President

Seely Oil Company
815 W. 10" Street
Forth Worth, TX 76102

Jami Bailey, Division Director
Oil Conservation Division

Re:  Request for Extension of Commencement of Injection Operations into the Federal T

Well No. 19 (API No. 30-025-37589) Pursuant to Order No. WFX-900

Dear Mr. Seely:

The Oil Conservation Division (OCD) received your letter of May 22, 2013, regarding the above
referenced well on June 6, 2013. The OCD has reviewed your request and hereby extends the
date for the commencement of injection operations into this well on or before June 6, 2014.

If you have any questions, please contact Richard Ezeanyim at (505)-476-3467.

Sincerely,

Jami Bailey
Director
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Cc:  Oil Conservation Division District Office - Hobbs

1220 South St. Francis Drive = Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

Phone (505) 476-3460 * Fax (505) 476-3462 » www.emnrd.state.nm.us/ocd



SEELY OIL COMPANY
815 WEST TENTH STREET
FORT WORTH, TEXAS 76102

May 22, 2013

Mr. Richard Ezeanyim

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Dr.
Santa Fe, NM 87505

Re:  Administrative Order WFX-200
Federal T No. 19
APl 30-025-37589

Dear Mr. Ezeanyim:

Seely Oil Company is requesting an extension to Administrative Order WFX-900
granting authorization to inject water into the Federal T No. 19 well on May 30, 2012.
Over the past year, Seely has been actively working with the BLM seeking their approval
to recomplete this well back into the Queen formation. We have just received verbal
approval from the BLM provided that we can assure them we can have water injection
started by May 30, 2013, or receive an extension from the Oil Conservation Division.
We need to do some remedial work on the casing in order for the well to pass a
mechanical integrity test which will prevent us from meeting the deadline of the end of
the month.

An extension for another 6 to 12 months would be sufficient to get the well
recompleted and equipped for water injection. The conditions in the order are the same
and there have been no new wells drilled or plugged in the area of review.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter. If you have any questions,
please contact me at (817) 332-1377 or at cseely@seelyoil.com.

Very truly yours,
@vﬁ«i.. L .S\Q@L

Charles W. Seely, Jr.
Vice President

CS/sd



